Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION IiI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY JUL 23 202
No.__ 204 ,s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Prinicipals
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Environmental Management Bureau
of DENR will be conducting an activity titled “2"¢ Batch of the Online Orientation
for Teachers on the National Search for Sustainable and Eco-friendly
Schools” on August 9, 2024 (Friday) at 9:00 AM via Microsoft Teams.

In view of the above, the said Office is inviting two (2) teachers/representatives
per school to take part in the online orientation.

Attached is a copy of letter from Martin Jose V. Despi, Regional Director of
DENR-EMB Region 3, for further details and inquiries.

ROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

C
I Schools Division Superintendent p\

In compliance with the DepEd Order No. 8 s.
2013, this Division Advisory is issued not for
endorsement per D.O. 28 s. 2001 only for the
information of DepEd Officials, personnel as well
as the concerned public.
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Dear Ms. Violela:
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Isang makakalikasang araw!

The Environmental Management Bureau is a line bureau under the Department of
Environment and Natural Resources mandated to formulate, integrate, coordinate, supervise
and implement all policies, plans, programs, projects and activities relative to the prevention
and control of pollution as well as management and enhancement of the environment. One of
the environmental laws it implements is Republic Act No. 9512, otherwise known as the
“National Environmental Awareness and Education Act of 2008” which directs it “...t0 lead in
the implementation of public education and awareness programs on environmental protection
and conservation through collaborative interagency and multi-sectoral effort at all levels."

In advancing its aforesaid mandate, this Office will be conducting an activity titled “2"
Batch of the Online Orientation for Teachers on the Nationai Search for Sustainabie and
Eco-friendly Schools” on 09 August 2024 (Friday) at 9:00 AM via Microsoft Teams
applications. The activity seeks to encourage educational institutions adopting and undertaking
green initiatives to participate in the national search that highlights the environmental programs
initiated and integrated in their operations, curriculum, instruction, research, extension and
administration.

In view of the above, this Office is cordially inviting two (2) teachers/representatives
per school within your jurisdiction to take part in the online orientation and be informed of the
concept, objectives, mechanics and prizes of the national search.

The online activity can be accessed by scanning the QR Code
or by visiting the link provided below:

https://bit.ly/2ndBatchEMBR3NSSEFSOrientation2024
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Should you need further information on this matter, please feel free to communicate
with Mr. Peniel Andrei P. Luciano, the Chief of the Environmental Education and Information
Unit of this Office, at mobile number 0905-360-7367, telephone number (045) 963 3623 or e-
mail address eeiur3@gmail.com.

We look forward to the participation of the educators in the activity and express our
heartfelt gratitude in advance!

Very truly yours,

. DESP1
Regifnal Director 04“
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Q Management Buresu Reglon 3
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